

### **Avon Park and Recreation Commission**

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

TOWN OF AVEN

2019 JAN -9 A 10: 16

Carl Fischer Chairperson Stephen McCarthy Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Ben Chapman Commissioner Barbara Littlefield Commissioner

# **DECEMBER 11, 2018**

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart and Jen Mayo present.

Minutes from the November 29, 2018 meeting were reviewed and approved.

### **FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 2019**

The board members discussed details for the 2019 Family Movie Day. Topics included hiring a DJ, movie titles and determining a budget. Ben informed the board he has been reaching out to different food truck vendors and will secure one as soon as possible. Jen suggested starting the event at 5pm. All members agreed.

# **ACES**

The Park and Rec will reach out to Amanda Decker to invite her to a future meeting to discuss the ACES grant.

### **TEEN PROGRAM**

Carl read an email from Mr. Enos requesting more information about the Teen Program. He made a motion to post 2 Teen Program councilor positions. Ben 2<sup>nd</sup> the motion with all members in favor. Ben made a motion to set the Teen Program budget for \$500. All members were in favor.

### MILLER TRACY PLAYGROUND

Dan spoke with Kevin Edwards about moving the swings to make room for a walkway. They are unsure if there is enough variance. Dan will look into playground guidelines and measurements.

#### LETTER TO MR. ENOS

Members reviewed a letter drafted by Carl to Mr. Enos requesting a flood light to be added on Page Street.

# FAGAN DRIVE SHED

Steve will contact Tom Mayo to discuss repairing the damaged doors.

Our next meeting will be January 8, 2019

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Delorey

Recording Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation.